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I am an endocrinologist practicing in Salem, Oregon.  I highly support legislation that 

expands coverage of diabetic patients that are at risk for future health consequences 

from poor diabetes control or hypoglycemia.  This change is very necessary to 

improve health outcomes in our patients.  Thank you.  Martin Bassett, MD,  American 

Board of Endocrinology and Metabolism certified.  


